
 

Experiencing New Birth! 

Tevet Firstfruits Celebration! 

Returned from China!  
 

Friday, December 14, 2012 

Dear Celebrating Saints: 

I just returned from China.  Next week I plan to share more details (and will share some on 

Sunday morning), but right now I want to thank each of you for praying for us. Your prayers to 

get us home were amazing.  This was such a historic trip, and I believe all of the Chinese leaders 

would fully agree with the impact of this gathering.   

Next week we will have a lot of special things for you.  So be sure to watch the website and 

Facebook for what we share! 

Firstfruits Celebration for Tevet! 
This will be a very special weekend at the Global Spheres Center.  Tomorrow (Saturday) night 

we have our Rosh Chodesh Celebration for the Hebraic month of Tevet.  Robert Heidler will 

be teaching on “The Tribe of Dan: The Tribe That Missed Its Destiny!”   Following this 

celebration, everyone is invited to go out to Gardens to see the lights, enjoy live music, snacks, 

drinks, children’s activities, and holiday shopping.  If you are not able to join the live webcast on 

Saturday night, it will be available on replay through December 27. 

Special Celebration Service this Sunday! 
On Sunday morning, we will a music-filled Celebration Service at 9 AM.  This is a season when 

our music should set an atmosphere of great joy.  Join us as we worship and give our best to the 

King of Kings!  In addition to administrating the service, I will be sharing on Experiencing New 

Birth!  If you cannot join us, the webcast replay of this service will be available through next 

Wednesday.    

A Time to Hear the Bells! 
As I said earlier this month, we planned to send out some wonderful songs, old and new, that can 

break old cycles.  Last Sunday, Justin Rana led us in “I Heard the Bells on Christmas 

Day.”  With its message of hearing “peace” in the midst of the world’s clamorings, this is a 

wonderful song for this hour.  I encourage you to take the time to listen to this song by clicking 

HERE.   

Blessings,         

Chuck D. Pierce 

http://www.gloryofzion.org/media/index.php?m=replays
http://www.gloryofzion.org/holiday/
http://www.glory-of-zion.org/pierce_0.htm


If you would like to give to the ongoing work of this ministry you can donate online, by calling 

our office at 1-888-965-1099 or 1-940-382-7231, or by postal mailing your donation to Glory of 

Zion, PO Box 1601, Denton TX 76202.  

 

Don’t Miss Out on our Sale of Hebraic Tribes and Month Prints! 

Through the end of December we are offering an incredible sale on all of our Hebraic Month 

Prints.   You can now order any print for only $15 (regularly $25), or a collection of any 12 

prints for only $120.  These special prices apply to both 8”x10” matted prints as well as 11”x14” 

unmatted prints.   

You can also order both a Month Print plus A Time to Advance for only $25 (a savings of $15 

from regular prices).  Go to www.gloryofzion.org while supplies last! 

https://www.gloryofzion.org/secure/gift.asp
https://gloryofzion.org/webstore/Scripts/prodView.asp?idproduct=1275
https://gloryofzion.org/webstore/Scripts/prodView.asp?idproduct=1275
https://gloryofzion.org/webstore/scripts/prodView.asp?idproduct=1276
http://www.gloryofzion.org/

